
Our Esteemed Colleague Taylor Smith Announces His Retirement 

With a mixture of sadness for our firm and happiness for him and his wife Nancy, we announce 
the impending retirement of our good friend and partner, Taylor Smith.    Taylor joined our firm 
in 2001 to head up our Columbus, Mississippi office.  He has been a highly regarded member of 
the legal profession for an amazing 56 years!   

Evidencing some mixed allegiances (Taylor might beg to differ), he secured his Bachelor of Arts 
from Mississippi State University, and his law degree from Ole Miss prior to commencing a long 
and distinguished career in labor and employment law.  He has been both a skilled labor 
negotiator and trial attorney, arguing before the United States Supreme Court in the landmark 
Sanderson Plumbing case.  Just as importantly, Taylor has been a leader in his beloved Episcopal 
Church, a devoted husband and father, and a wonderful partner to all of us at The Kullman Firm.  
Please join us in extending our sincerest best wishes to Taylor and Nancy. 


